
NSB Board Meeting 
May 19, 2020 

Call to order:  7:15 pm by Mike Halloran 

Attendees:  Michael Halloran, Penny Fleming, Ron Fernandes, David O’Keefe, Lindsay 
Doherty, Andrew Gilmore, Andy Doherty, Sarah Maxwell, Rich McCarthy, Carolyn 
Halloran, Allison Hutchins, Mike Brown, John Maxwell, Beth Tuleja, Beth Murphy, Kelly 
Strain, Peter Leddy 

Opening Remarks 
• The purpose of this meeting is to discuss Governor Baker’s latest “Re-Opening of

Massachusetts” information published on May 18, 2020
• CLICK HERE to access Outdoor Recreation Task Force Presentation dated May

18, 2020 and sent to Board Members prior to the meeting

Open Discussion 
• Membership Dues - same as 2019
• Membership Package - get ready to roll out on May 21, 2019
• Annual Members Meeting - May 23rd at 10:00 AM via ZOOM Video-Conference
• Social Events - publish with no dates and update as new information is received
• Beach Opening - Mike identified a sub-committee who will review Massachusetts

Re-Opening Guidelines and report back to the Board on June 2, 2020
• Beach Opening Sub-Committee Members:  Lindsay Doherty, Andrew Gilmore,

Andy Doherty, Carolyn O’Connor, Beth Tuleja and Dave O’Keefe
• Beach Opening Sub-Committee Tasks and Goals were discussed.  CLICK HERE

to review tasks/goals.
• Develop new Beach policies and update Beach Rules.  All rules must be

communicated and posted repeatedly via email blasts, signage, and on our
website.

Next Meetings:  June 2 and 15, 2020 

Adjournment:  Voted to adjourn at 9:00pm 

https://www.mass.gov/doc/outdoor-recreation-task-force-presentation-5-18-20/download

